Florence's prayer newsletter 1 (Feb - March 2016)

Looking back



- 1. God called me to study at Brisbane School of Theology and I was equipped there, graduating with a BTh degree in June 2015. My graduation ceremony was recently held on Feb. 9.
- 2. Praise God that I was accepted on Dec. 9, last year, by Power to Change Australia (formerly known as Campus Crusade for Christ Australia) to be a part-time missionary to international students on a university campus. I believe God has called and led me to serve there and that He will provide my living expenses (Luke 10:1-7).

Looking up



- 1. Praise God that I attended our missionary retreat on Feb. 9. We refreshed our spiritual journey and planned our ministry for this year.
- 2. Praise the Lord that He is helping me raise up Ministry Partners. I thank all of you who are partnering with my ministry; I'm up to 21% of my needed support. How excited I will be to attend the New Missionary Orientation in Melbourne from March 31-April 4.
- 3. Please pray for the Power to Change International Student Ministry in running a short-term mission from Feb. 14-26 as part of the Beyond Brisbane Project. May it be a great time of growth and ministry training for Student Leaders and may God help them build spiritual movements in their fields of ministry to reach out to students on campuses.

Looking forward

Pray that my presentation can be extended to other churches. Also, I will continue to contact my friends and church friends to talk about my field ministry and how they can be involved. Please pray that God will give me enough Ministry Partners, so that I can give my full attention to

reaching people for Christ. I have a dream in 2016, that I will be fully involved in Global missions on the university campus. I would like to share about a new friend I met who came from China. Ann has returned to China now and is handing out evangelism tracts. She told me 4 people chose to follow Jesus during an evangelism meeting. The next day, 10 people chose to follow Jesus. I'm so excited to be a partner in her ministry, and know you can join in this excitement by becoming my ministry partner.

Please pray for my family

Praise the Lord that Ken and I celebrated our 30th wedding Anniversary on Australia Day. My husband Ken's study (a double diploma in Counseling and Community Services) will be finished in June. Now he is a volunteer Hospital Chaplain at Princess Alexandra Hospital and St Andrews War Memorial Hospital as well as a supporter for cancer patients at Royal Brisbane & Women's Hospital. Pray that God will sustain him emotionally and spiritually.

Our son, Michael, graduated from UQ last December and is last looking for work in Mechanical Engineering.

Please pray for Ken and I to have the strength and wisdom to serve the Lord, and for Michael to commit his life to the Lord and to get the right job soon.

Thanks!



Phone: (07) 3832 3680 Mobile: +61 412 096 119

Email:florence.leung@powertochange.org.au

Home address: A4/99 Gregory Tce, Spring Hill, QLD 4000, Australia.